
 

 

 

March 16, 2000 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Herbert S. Yolles 
Chairman 
Appraisal Subcommittee 
20()0 K Street, N W Suite 310 
!ashington, DC 20006 
 
Dear Mr. Yolles 
 
Thank you for your letter of March 13, 2000 regarding the decision of the 
Comptroller General. We plan to, and believe that we will be able to, comply 
with that decision effective July 1, 2000. Please let me know if that scheduled 
time is not acceptable. 


